NMC Department of OFFICE OF

BBc Design and COMMUNITY OUTREACH www.nyc.gov/ddc
Construction AND NOTIFICATION twitter.com/nycddc

COMMUNITY ADVISORY

PROJECT NAME: Installation of Non-Standard Pedestrian Ramps in the Boroughs of Queens and Staten Island
PROJECT#: HWPR19QRC BOROUGH: Queens ADVISORY ISSUED: 4/8/2025

Water Service
Interruption

59th Street

between 47th Avenue and Queens Blvd.

Friday, April 11th, 2025 _
8am t6 6pm (weekends not included)

This is a moveable operation & will not

affect everyone simultaneously.
24hr advance notice will be given.

These shutdowns are necessary to facilitate installation of a new hydrant. A 24
hour advanced advisory will be given. This infrastructure upgrade will help prevent
future watermain breakage in the area.

If you have any questions, concerns, Gina Modoo (CCL) During non-construction hours please contact
or would like to learn more about Office: (631)-388-5830 Ext. 409 311 for non-emergency city services.
this DDC Project, please call the Cell: (908)-812-1326

- . PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions
Community Construction Liaison: Email: hwpr19qrcccl@gmail.com (weather, field conditions, etc) it may become

necessary to change some scheduled work
locations and operations.

The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing this Eric Adams Thomas Foley, P.E.
project on behalf of the NYC Department of Transportation and the Mayor Commissioner
NYC Department of Environmental Protection.



